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Permit 2016-37, 32/34 Hayward Road. Win asked my to inspect the electrical work he done to change rental house back to a duplex. This required an inspection of the disconnect and new panel in the right half of the basement. The meter socket was already there from when it was a duplex. I need to notify Eversource via email that it is okay to reconnect service. I told Win he needed to install arc fault breakers since the panels are new. They were doing plumbing and construction work as well as the electrical. I asked Win if he applied for a permit and he hadn't and would apply. I let them know that the attic, main floor and basement had to have fire code sheetrock installed to separate the two sides.


Time 0.4

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

